
Editor’s Comment:   

The revised manuscript still contains a great deal of typos, spelling mistakes, etc. More 
importantly, most of the figures are of very poor quality.  
It is my recommendation that the authors should revise the article thoroughly. The manuscript 
should then be re-submitted for review. 
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